
The task:
· to conduct surveys from 

the road in pre-assigned 
blocks of the province

· to look for stick nests within 
assigned blocks and 
identify species

We will provide:
· virtual training
· staff support
· gas and meals
· informational               

material

You will need:
· a vehicle
· a scope, binoculars and a 

phone with GPS (these 
items may be available 
upon request)

The Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment, with funding from Environment and Climate Change 
Canada, is conducting a province-wide inventory of ferruginous hawks in 2018. Results from the 
inventory will be used to guide stewardship and to monitor population trends of this endangered 
species in the province. 

If you are a keen observer, want to learn something new and are available during the last week or 
weekend of April/beginning of May, we need your help. No birding experience is required.  

Come help us find 
ferruginous hawks this spring

Call for 
volunteers

Interested? 
Contact bea.prieto@gov.sk.ca

saskatchewan.ca/environment

When you contact us, we will 
provide you with more information.
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